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Dear Dr Tanjung:

Your manuscript entitled "Two novel  coumarins bearing an acetophenone derivative from the leaves of Melicope
quercifolia" has been successfully submitted online and is presently being given full consideration for publication in
Natural Product Research.

Your manuscript ID is GNPL-2019-1414.R1.

Please mention the above manuscript ID in all future correspondence or when calling the office for questions. If there
are any changes in your street address or e-mail address, please log in to Manuscript Central at
https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/gnpl and edit your user information as appropriate.

You can also view the status of your manuscript at any time by checking your Author Centre after logging in to
https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/gnpl.

Thank you for submitting your manuscript to Natural Product Research.

Sincerely,
Natural Product Research Editorial Office
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Dear Dr Tanjung,

This is a message to confirm that your revised manuscript GNPL-2019-1414.R1 "Two novel  coumarins bearing an
acetophenone derivative from the leaves of Melicope quercifolia" is being considered for publication in Natural Product
Research and has been assigned to Professor Armandodoriano Bianco to serve as the editor.

Once Professor Bianco is able to make a decision on your revised paper, we will contact you with a decision letter as
soon as possible.

Thank you for revising your work and we look forward to bringing you a decision on your manuscript as soon as
possible.

Best regards,
Dr Alessandro Venditti
Editorial Office | Natural Product Research
https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/gnpl
alessandro.venditti@gmail.com
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